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Healthy Lawns 

for Healthy Families

Toxics Use Reduction Institute of UMass Lowell and the Westford Water Department Sponsor Healthy Landscaping Workshop

for Landscape Professionals (April 4)

Landscapers Will Learn Latest Natural Landscaping Techniques 

To Help Protect Families, Water and Environment

(February 22, 2007) 

Landscapers across Massachusetts are already thinking “green,” and many of them are making plans to meet the growing demand for natural lawn care by attending a workshop to be held at UMass Lowell, Wannalancit Building, Wednesday, April 4th, from 8:00 am to 4:00 pm. 

The Organic Landscaping and Lawn Care Workshop will train landscape professionals in the least toxic methods of lawn and landscape management.  Pesticides and lawn chemicals have been known to have adverse health impacts, especially on children and pets due to their small size and proximity to the ground.  Pesticides can also travel through the soil into drinking water supplies, ponds, streams and rivers. 
The Workshop will feature instruction by nationally recognized lawn care and landscaping experts Chip Osborne and James Sotillo, and will cover the full spectrum of natural or “organic” landscaping topics, including soil testing, organic fertilizers, compost tea brewing, maintaining municipal fields, and natural pest control. Taryn Lascola from the Massachusetts Department of Agricultural Resources will also review and update attendees on pesticide regulations and requirements under the Child and Family Protection Act and Lawn Care Regulations.  

This Workshop is sponsored by the Healthy Lawns for Healthy Families project under a grant awarded to the Westford Water Department from the Toxics Use Reduction Institute (“TURI”) of UMass Lowell. The Healthy Lawns for Healthy Families project is a cooperative effort with the Towns of Acton, Ayer, Boxborough, Dunstable, Carlisle, Chelmsford, Concord, Groton, Littleton, Townsend, Tyngsboro, Westford, Weston, the North Central Regional Solid Waste Cooperative and local business partners.

CEU credits are available for licensed Pesticide Applicators and for Accredited Organic Land Care Professionals, and the $50 course fee includes all materials.  Municipal employees have a discounted price of $20.  Seating is limited, so register early!

For more information and to register visit: www.healthylawnsforhealthyfamilies.com
or contact Jessica Cajigas of the Westford Water Department:

(978) 399-2457; jcajigas@westfordma.gov
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This project is a cooperative effort among the towns of Acton, Ayer, Boxborough, Carlisle, Chelmsford,

Concord, Dunstable, Groton, Littleton, Townsend, Tyngsboro, Westford, and Weston, and is funded by the UMass-Lowell Toxics Use Reduction Institute.


